
ST NEOT PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER
‘A happy learning environment for all’

19th May:  Fowey class residential week
20  May:  Loveny Wildtribeth

21  May: Year 4 Camping sleepover (Y3 invited 6-8pm)st

22  May:  Treverbyn Wildtribend

23rd May:  INSET DAY - SCHOOL CLOSED
26th - 30th May:  SCHOOL CLOSED FOR HALF TERM  
2  June:  BACK TO SCHOOLnd

13  June:  Sports Day 6pm th

1  July:  Treverbyn Cricket Tauntonst

4  July:  Summer Fayre 2pmth

10  July:  Fowey Class Play 1.30pm and 6pmth

Keep checking these dates as they may change at short
notice.

DATES FOR THE DIARY

16TH MAY 2025Head teacher:  Sam Bowden      Chair of Governors:  Rebecca Boyde
Tel:  01579 320580           Email:  secretary@st-neot.cornwall.sch.uk

www.st-neot.cornwall.sch.uk

HOUSE POINTS
This week’s house points have been awarded to children who

have worked hard, been polite and helpful and gone above
and beyond to help the school run smoothly.
Aylward:  40     Davy: 47     Trevithick:  36

Total                   4095                3886                      3408

Children not attending residential are expected to be in
school

RESIDENTIAL VISIT NEXT WEEK
Next week the children will be travelling to Manor and Ashbury

House for the annual residential visit.
We wish them all a happy and enjoyable week!

Parents of children who are going on the trip please
make sure you are at school by 8.30am for the

9.00am departure. Parental help with loading the
coach would be much appreciated. 

Don’t forget cakes!

A huge well done to
all the children in
Year 6 on taking
their SAT’s this

week.
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Summer

Theme:  Where can we explore?

Children should not be bringing in their own toys to
nursery.  Please keep them safe at home.

Our book this week is Owl Babies by Martin Waddell.

This week we have been practising for sports day.

Please remember to send in your child with a hat.  If you
have a spare one please can this be brought in to be left in

nursery.  

September school starters - please remember to complete
your child’s registration pack and return to us as soon as

possible. 

More photo’s can be found by visiting our Nursery page on
our school website. 

NURSERY NEWS
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